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From: Bud Zeller <zteam4u@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 5:47 PM
To: BOS-Clerk of the Board
Subject: Board of Supervisors MEETING AGENDA: October 11, 2022

Regarding Item:  22-1764 
"Planning and Building Department, Code Enforcement Division,  
recommending the Board receive a presentation on Code Enforcement 
activities and procedures."  

In reference to what seems a fairly new activity of demanding fees and penalties on current homeowners for 
what they say was unpermitted work by previous owners. Some charges referenced by the county go back to 2 
or 3 previous ownerships. It's my understanding that these department records did not exist prior to about 
1965. Plus, I hear, building permits prior to 1970 were lost by the building department. Hopefully, the 
presentation will include implementing an "Amnesty Program '' similar to what Placer County and other 
counties have done to resolve these issues.  

Thank you for your time and consideration, Bud Zeller. 
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